
We are super excited to begin Dance classes at Level Up Learning

Zone this semester! We usually have a Christmas Celebration Video

Showcase in December; however, the students will not have time to

prepare for it this year since Level Up began late in the semester .  If

you see any information on our website regarding the Christmas

Celebration Video Showcases for other schools, please disregard.

In December, we will be stopping by practice to take some pictures

and short videos to give you a sneak peek at what your child has

been learning so far!

We will have a formal Spring Recital and we look forward to seeing

your child perform on stage in May. We will begin sending information

about the Spring Recital towards the end of February!

We are grateful for the opportunity to teach your child this year!


